
From: assesswoco@grantcity.net
To: OPC.mopco; Martin, Anna
Subject: DOCKET EA-2024-0302
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2025 11:47:55 AM

Good Afternoon,

It has come to the attention of my office and to our County Commissioners that there is
unanswered questions surrounding a new transmission line in Worth County.  I am
requesting that a hearing be held so issues can be discussed and hopefully a solution
found.   My office did receive a request from Contract land staff, llc in Feb. 2023 and file
was sent in March 2023 but no records can be found that they purchased the
information in 2024.  This effects several of residents and they deserve to be informed
with updates and correct information.  I Thank you for your help with this matter.

Tresha Petty
Worth County Assessor
11 West 4th St
Grant City, MO, 64456
660-564-2153
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